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Tuesday, 07 September 2021 

 

Sheffield Cemetery- Edible England Art Exhibition 

 

Porter Croft has been asked to contribute art work to Sheffield Cemetery heritage art exhibition which will be 

held at the Samuel Worth Chapel over the Heritage Open Day week (11-17th September). The art exhibition is 

called ‘Edible England’ and is centred around the cultures and type of food people eat which are represented 

in the locality. The art exhibition also links to work each child will be doing in back in school for our ‘Good to 

be me week’ to celebrate the identities and the diversity of the pupils at Porter Croft.  

 

As part of a local visit, each class will be visiting the exhibition and will be given a tour of the cemetery by its 

educational curator. 

Y1- Tuesday 14th September 2021- AM 

Y2- Thursday 16th September 2021- AM 

Y3- Tuesday 14th September 2021- PM 

Y4- Wednesday 15th September 2021- AM 

Y5- Wednesday 15th September 2021- PM 

Y6- Friday 17th September 2021- AM 

Please can you send your child in sensible footwear and a coat, as they will be outside for part of the tour. 

The exhibition will be stewarded all week and open to members of the public, if you would like to see the art 

work on display. 

If you would like more information, please do not hesitate to speak with Miss Holman. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Miss Holman  
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